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To: "Dwight M. Childers" <dmc2@columbia.edu=

Dear Dwight:

Samuel (“Grandpa Sam”) and Minnie returned to NYC from Woodridge early in the Depression. 1
believe they lived in Washington Heights. He died in 1936 or ‘37, after which Minnie moved to a suite in the
Embassy Hotel, on Broadway and 69th Street, and stayed there until the late ‘50s. She never remarried.
Following the death of my father, George Millard Glassgold (d. February 15, 1956), she moved to AuroraIL, a
suburb of Chicago, to live with her son Burnhart (known as “Bip”) and his family. She died there in the early
‘60s (I can't recall the year.)

NB: You are right about the spelling of “Burnhart” (not “Bernhard” as I'd had it—and “Bip” is just as
unusual, let alone “Cook”!). My father’s middle name is one he took for himself, I can only suppose for
professional purposes.

I hope all this helps.
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